
Apr 10: Ms Chastity
and Ms Valerie
Apr 14: Ms Ampy
Apr 22: Ms Karen H.
Apr 29: Ms Kenia
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SCHOOL’S OUT
LCPS is CLOSED April 5 & 10, ,
but the NLC is OPEN for a
School’s Out Drop-In Day!
Email Ms JoAnna to sign up
your school-ager.

$50 for currently
enrolled students,
$70 for non-
currently enrolled

Fri Apr 5: LCPS CLOSED, NLC OPEN for School’s Out
Drop-In Day!  Email Ms JoAnna to sign up your school-
ager: $50 for currently enrolled students, $70 for not
currently enrolled
Weds Apr 10: LCPS CLOSED (again!), NLC OPEN for
another School’s Out Drop-In Day!  Email Ms JoAnna to
sign up.  Also,  IT’S PICTURE DAY!

Mon Apr 22: Earth Day
Sun Apr 21: Farewell lunch for interim pastor Rev
Bev, after the 10am worship service
Mon Apr 22 - Fri Apr 26 BOOK FAIR!
Fri Apr 26: PASTRIES FOR PARENTS 6:30-9AM

 April 10!

Parents, grandparents, and caregivers 
are invited to share pastries, fruit, juice, 
(& coffee for the grown-ups!) with their little
one at drop-off between 6:30 & 9:00am.  We
will also have a Photo Booth available so you
can share some smiles too.

Staff Birthdays

Scholastic 
Book Fair!

Returning the week of April 22nd!
The NLC receives a portion of the
proceeds in books for the school.
Each class will have a wish list if
you would like to gift a book to
your child’s class.
More info to come the week
before the fair!

April 19th: The Best of
Loudoun Top 5 will be
announced! Will we make
it again?!? Be ready to vote
again if we do!
May 17th: Pre-K Graduation
at 4:30pm followed by all-
school picnic!   

St Andrew church is
sad to report that
our interim pastor is
leaving this month.
Please take a look at
her letter on the
next page.

http://www.tnlcenter.com/


Sunday April  21: 
Farewell Luncheon for Rev Bev 
after the 10am worship service

Sunday April 28: 
Rev Bev’s last sermon

Beginning in May:
Grandpa George takes over 

Tuesday Chapel 

Hello Families of the NLC.
 
While I do not know all your children by name, I thoroughly enjoy seeing them every day. Their smiles, and
even their tears, remind me how precious life is and that our Creator continues to bring new life into this
too-often dreary world. Their curiosity as they grow, their excitement about what they do in class or with
you at home tells us that having the faith of a child can make every day better, just because there is so
much to explore with the wonder of innocence. 
 
I am grateful to have been a part of their lives. My time as the interim pastor at St. Andrew is coming to a
close. My last Sunday is April 28, 2024. I will be travelling in May and expect to start a new position
elsewhere in the summer. I wanted to take a minute to thank you for sharing your children with St. Andrew
and me. 
 
I have tried in chapel times with the older ones to put the understanding of the God of St. Andrew
Presbyterian into the language of love. Chapel is meant to give the kids tools to see that their kindness and
care is an act of love, and that every act of kindness toward them reminds them they are “wonderfully
made,” and “loved,” by their Creator. The name of love for us here at St. Andrew is Jesus. You may or may
not call that universal Spirit of compassion by that name. Nevertheless, together we are helping your
children celebrate kindness, which is the most basic value of human being we share and can teach—
regardless of the name of its author. 
 
Next week in chapel, I will share with the kids that I am moving. I wanted to give you the heads up.
Grandpa George will be the primary chapel teacher for the rest of April and May. By the fall, the new pastor
will hopefully arrive and will begin the school year with the kids.
 
May the joy of Easter’s promise that new life is everywhere arriving continue to bless you and yours with
the love of the risen Christ Jesus.

Peace be with you,
RevBev



Easter Parties

St Patrick’s 
Day

A visit from 
the Cat in the Hat!






